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Class Assemblies 

Thursday 27th June – Blossom 

Thursday 4th July - Willow 

 

Parents of children in each class are invited to 

join us after morning registration to find out 

what they have been up to in class. 

Pupil-Parent Council 
 

 Summer Fair – Thursday 4th July 
Our Summer Fair will be taking place after school on this 
date. As with all our pupil-parent council events they can 
only run with your support. If you would be available to 

help set up and/or run a stall at this event please do let us 
know. 

 
To support this event we will be holding a non-uniform 
day on Friday 21st June. Children will be able to come in 

their own clothes in exchange for a bottle of any kind 
(lemonade, bubble bath – anything that comes in a 

bottle!). 
 

The next pupil-parent council meeting (finalising details 
for the Summer Fair) is: Tuesday 11th June at 7.30pm 

 
Pop-Up Uniform Shop 

A gentle reminder that we have some outstanding money 
from our pop-up uniform shop – please come in to the 

school office to pay as soon as possible. 
 

We will be holding another uniform shop in the next half 
term selling pre-loved items.  

Please check lost property carefully before the end of 
this half term (24th May) as any items that are left will 

be recycled.  

Race for Life 

 

Last week you should have received a letter 

regarding the school’s Race for Life which is 

taking place on Friday 24th May, followed by a 

family picnic in the park. This letter was sent 

electronically and in hard copy accompanied by 

a sponsorship form. If you have not received this 

letter please do let us know. 

  

Thank you to the parents who have volunteered 

to marshal or help us in some other way – events 

like this can’t go ahead without your support.  

 

 

The Christian value we are focussing on  

this half term is PEACE. 
 

“You cannot shake hands with a clenched fist” 

Golda Meir/Indira Gandhi 

 

There are different kinds of peace including peace that comes 

when it is quiet, the things that make for peace of mind and 

the qualities of a peacemaker.   

 

If you would like to explore this value at home with your 

child, you could talk together about: 

All families have disagreements and arguments from time to 

time. 

• What are the things that cause members of your family to 

fall out? 

• Are there particular times of the day that arguments 

happen? 

• How do each of you feel inside at these times? 

• How do you resolve disagreements in your household? 

Sun Cream 
The days are getting warmer and we have been asked 
about sun cream. Our preference is that, wherever 
possible, long-lasting sun cream is applied before 
coming to school in the morning.  
 

If you feel it is necessary for your child to have sun 
cream applied during the day then please send in a 
named bottle, which should be given to your child’s class 
teacher. The children can then ask for their sun cream to 
apply it. Please note that we are unable to apply sun 
cream to the children. 
 

Children should come to school with a hat to wear in hot 
weather. 

St Thomas’ Church 

 

You may be aware that this year is St Thomas’ 

150th Anniversary. To celebrate Revd. Helen’s 

husband and Revd Brian are doing a sponsored 

cycle ride. They are planning to cycle 150 

miles in three days and will be setting off from 

outside school on Monday June 10th with the 

children waving them on their way? 

 

You can find out more about their plans and 

sponsor them at: 
https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/150-

forthe-150th 
 

http://www.sutton-in-cravencofe.n-yorks.sch.uk/
https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/150-forthe-150th
https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/150-forthe-150th


Diary Dates for Summer Term 

 
We try our hardest to provide as much advance notice of events as possible in order to support all our 
parents. This term is definitely one of the busiest in school and there are lots of events going on – we have 
updated the list of diary dates (new dates in blue), please check carefully. Events in red are organised by 
South Craven School and, if applicable, further details will be given closer to the time. 
 

May w.b. Monday 13th  
Tuesday 14th  
Tuesday 21st  
Wednesday 22nd  
Thursday 23rd  
Friday 24th  
Friday 24th  
 

Key Stage 2 Test week 
Y3/4 Kwik Cricket Tournament 
Y5/6 Kwik Cricket Tournament 
Blossom Class Quiz for their parents – separate letter 
Oak Class trip to Nell Bank 
Race for Life and family picnic 
End of Summer 1 

June Monday 3rd   
Thursday 6th  
Tuesday 11th  
Tuesday 11th  
Wednesday 12th  
Tuesday 18th  
Thursday 20th  
Friday 21st  
Thursday 27th  
Thursday 27th  
Weds 26th – Fri 28th  
Wednesday 26th  
 

School re-opens for Summer 2 
Y4/5 Forensic Science – Murder Mystery 
Y5/6 Rounders 
Pupil Parent Council Meeting – 7.30pm 
‘New Starters’ (September 2019) Evening 
Y5/6 Languages Festival 
Sports afternoon – weather permitting! 
Non-uniform day to support Summer Fair 
Willow class trip – letter to follow 
Blossom class assembly 
Y5/6 Residential (with Kildwick Y6) 
Y1/2 Mini-olympics 

July Monday 1st  
Tuesday 2nd  
Thursday 4th   
Thursday 4th  
Thursday 4th  
Tuesday 9th  
Wednesday 10th  
Wednesday 10th  
Weds 10th/Thurs 11th  
Monday 15th  
Tuesday 16th  
Wednesday 17th  
Thursday 18th  
Thursday 18th  
Friday 19th 
 

Year 6 Transition Day – South Craven 
Year 6 Transition Day – South Craven 
Year 5 day at South Craven 
Willow class assembly 
Pupil parent council – Summer Fair – after school 
Craven Area Year 6 Leavers Service – children only - tbc 
KS2 Performance – dress rehearsal 
South Craven 2020 Intake Open Evening (current Y5) 
KS2 Performances – times tbc 
School reports out 
Walk to Pinnacle – weather permitting! 
Open Afternoon from 1:45pm 
Leavers’ Service in Church – all welcome 
Staff vs Year 6 Rounders after school 
End of Summer 2 

 


